STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY avu MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

GARREY CARRUTHERS i )
GOVERNDR September 3, 1987

Conoco Inc.

P. O. Box 460

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-0480

Re: MCA Unit Bty 1 #331-D, Section 20, T17S, R32E

Gentlemen:

POST OFFICE BOX 1380
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1410)
{5051 393-6161

We received a Sundry Notice that the above referenced well

was shut on June 5, 1987, due to a pracker leak.

On September 2, 1987, we received a notice that the well has
been placed back on injection, but there is no record of the
repairs made, where the packer was set, or a chart showing a
satisfactory pressure test after the packer was reset.

In order to bring our records up to date, we request that

the above information be sent to us.

In the future, please notify this office 24 hours in advance
of repairs to any well in a waterflood project or to a salt
water disposal well in order that we may witness the operation.

Very truly yours

0T

CONSERVAT;Qﬁ DIVISION
yd

/’erry\S xton
YSupervisor, District I
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